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Dear Sir, I strongly object to the proposal to widen the road at Stonehenge which would put this iconic
monument at risk. This ancient relic and the land around it is so precious. As guardians for future generations it
should be  preserved and cared for.
At a crucial time for our environment, widening a road for more traffic to make more greenhouse gases is plain
crazy. Please do not let this widening scheme go ahead, please look after this unique, beautiful place. Thankyou
for reading this email.
Regards,
Kim Evans
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